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News and Updates
Year 11 have been brilliant with their GCSE exams,
they've made a fantastic start.
There is still a way to go, so over half term please
continue to encourage revision and practice for the
remaining exams. A letter has been sent out regarding
timetables for Year 11 after half term, please ensure you
have read through this.

We had a fantastic culture day on the last day of term.
Our pupils celebrated the different cultures we have
here at Handsworth and organised lots of brilliant
activities. We look forward to do more things like that.

On a final note, we are launching our new and updated
rewards policy after half term. You will have received a
letter about this and pupils will be having assemblies so
they know what to expect. We are excited for the
launch and can't wait to celebrate all the fantastic
pupils we have in the school.

Have a wonderful half term and we look forward to
returning on Monday 5th June.

Weekly Top Achievers
Y7 – Jack Tyler and Rowan Cowley 
Y8 -Mia Tomlinson and Tyler Gummer 
Y9- William Haley and Alica
Horvathova
Y10 – Ricardo Alexandre and Mustafa
Osman 
Congratulations! 

Top Performing Tutor Groups 
These are the tutor groups who have
received the most reward points over last
week:
7R2
8R6
9R3
10R5

A fantastic achievement!

Tutor groups with the highest
attendance are:
7R6 92%
8R6 93%
9R5  96%
10R7 90.1%

Well done to all the winning tutor groups
above, keep up the good work!
Dates for your diary 
Monday 19th June: Y10 work
experience week
Thursday 13th July: Activities Day
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